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LACDCS

1275 N. Eastern Ave.

Los Angeles, CA 90063

Phone: 323-793-3543
E-mail: DCSlnfo@lacdcs.org

August 3, 2009

Ray Enriquez, President
W6TRW Amateur Radio Association
One Space Park - S/1L56
Redondo Beach, CA 9O278-tO7 L

Dear Mr. Enriquez,

L. Our acting District Communications Officer (DCO) for the Lomita Station has informed us of
your generous offer to allow the Lomita Station Disaster Communications Service (DCS)

group use of your W6TRW 2m (145.320) repeater for manmade or natural disaster com-
munication purposes and weekly Monday night nets. We also appreciate that, with prior

notice to your designated Board liaison (currently Stuart Gorsky, K9STU), Lomita Station
DCS could use the W6TRW 2m repeater for training drills and community service

events. As you may know Redondo Beach , is one of the cities in the Lomita Station's area

of responsibility along with Hermosa Beach , Torrance , Lomita , Palos Verdes Estates, Ran-

cho Palos Verdes , Rolling Hills, and Rolling Hills Estates.

We understand that this 2m repeater was used in the past in support of the Lennox Station
DCS group. The Lennox DCS group is not active at this time and the W6TRW's previous

association with them is not currently needed. Consequently we request the use of your 2m
repeater to support the Lomita Station. Individual members and city organizations in the
Lennox area of responsibility will be supported as part of the Lomita Station activities as
appropriate.
Should the Lennox DCS group be reactivated in the future, the two DCOs, under the super-
visionoftheDCSExecutiveStaff,will workoutanyjointuseifthatbecomesnecessary. In

addition, the Los Angeles County Disaster Communications Service will hold the W6TRW

Amateur Radio Association harmless should the repeater become inoperable.

We lookforward to continuinga longand fruitful relationship in the best interests of the citi-
zens of Los Angeles County and thank you for your strong support of disaster communications

in the South Bay. lf you have any questions, please contact me at Staff10@lacdcs.org.

Debby Miles

Staff 10

Chief Communications Officer
staffl0@lacdcs.org
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